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JANUARY 2015     

 
Dear Ratepayer: 
 
The water tax and toll increases for 2015 is 3% for the water tolls and 4% for water tax.  The garbage tax for 
2015 has no increase.  Factors influencing the rate increase include increased material and energy costs, 
insurance costs and the need to augment funds for a second reservoir installation. 
 
Water Taxes and Tolls are due and payable on or before March 31, 2015.  
An addition of 10% will be added to all taxes and tolls remaining unpaid after March 31, 2015.  
If balance is not paid 30 days after the due date, the water will be shut off.   
$45.00 shut off fee will be charged to the property owner.   
The water will remain off until all fees are paid, including a turn on fee of $45.00.   
All fees must be paid prior to the water being turned back on. 
 
NEWS ITEMS: 
The Genelle Improvement District now has a website.  Check it out at 
www.genelleimprovementdistrict.myruralwater.com 
For your convenience, the District has installed a mail slot at the office/maintenance building at 611 
16th avenue.   
 
The following members of your community are your elected Trustees and in the event of any emergency, 
please contact any one of them.                                                            
TRUSTEES                                            STAFF 
Alan Fairweather– 693-2368 Jackie Smith– 693-5439  Wendy Settle 250-365-1540  
Rae Walker– 693-2460 Darlene Espenhain– 693-8865  Alda Gregory 250-693-2362 
Mark Sauber– 693-2425      email:  genelle@shawbiz.ca 
               
THANK YOU 
THE TRUSTEES OF THE GENELLE IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
 
 
 


